
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 4/30/2012 3:32:59 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Can you hear us cheering over there? 

Your welcome. Once we get on a roll - look out. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 3:32 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Subject: Can you hear us cheering over there? 

A collective cheer went up with the news that DRA's audit of CPIM Years 16 and 17 came out 
today! 

Thanks so much for getting that out and for your continued good humor. This is a HUGE step 
forward for us. 

Thanks again Mark. 

Laura 
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